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1

Anonymous Oppose It appears that this city council is not prioritizing efficient government operations. Despite refusing to
mandate the return of city employees to the office, the city continues to allocate millions of dollars to
maintain, pay utilities, and provide office spaces for city employees and agencies. Since the
implementation of work-from-home arrangements, city employees have demonstrated reduced
productivity. This can be observed in the varying workloads of different agencies, which have not been
completed as swiftly as before the work-from-home transition.
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